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Winston & Strawn Recipient of Dell’s 2015 Pro Bono Law
Firm Award

JULY 22, 2015

Winston & Strawn has been named Dell’s 2015 Pro Bono Law Firm. The award recognizes the firm for its dedication
to pro bono activities.

In recognizing Winston’s commitment to pro bono, Dell notes that it was particularly impressed with the high
percentage of participation by firm attorneys in pro bono matters, as well as the firm’s dedication to establishing on-
going pro bono projects that make a difference in the community.

One of the main objectives of Dell’s Pro Bono and Community Involvement Committee is to collaborate on pro bono
projects with law firm partners. Winston has contributed to Dell’'s pro bono work on U-Visas and military discharge
upgrades.

Winston will be honored with the award at Dell’'s Legal Summit luncheon on August 19, 2015.
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